
The Queens Platinum Jubilee Celebrations – 
Friday 27th May 2022 

On Friday we are asking all children to come 
dressed in RED, WHITE AND BLUE to celebrate our 
Queen who became the first British Monarch to 
celebrate a Platinum Jubilee, marking 70 years of 
service to the people of the United Kingdom, the 
Realms and the Commonwealth. 

Throughout the day children will participate in 
various jubilee activities. The children will also get 
an ice cream from the ice cream van, which we 
are kindly asking for a £1.00 donation towards.  

If your child is on packed lunches and would like 
the Jubilee Buffet on Friday 27th May please let 
the school office know as soon as possible.  

 

 

 

Ordering Uniform  

Deadline for uniform orders with free delivery to 
school for September 2022 is FRIDAY 24TH JUNE. 
Please order uniform directly from One Identity. 

Please follow the link below: 

https://www.oneidentity.co.uk//st-bridgets-
egremont/ 

 

ON TUESDAY 24th MAY OUR PHONELINES 
WILL BE DOWN FROM 11:00AM, WE WILL 

INFORM PARENTS WHEN WE ARE BACK UP 
AND RUNNING. IF YOU NEED TO CONTACT US 

THROUGHOUT THIS TIME PLEASE EMAIL. 

 

Well done to Mia and Lily-May (Year 6) who 
attended the trials on Sunday and have been 

selected to play for the Team West Netball Club. 
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CLASS ATTENDANCES FOR THIS WEEK!  

Reception: 95.79% 2nd Place 

Year 1: 92.86% 

Year 2: 94.74% 

Year 3: 94.81% 3rd Place 

Year 4: 82.76% 

Year 5: 100% 1st Place  

Year 6: 91.72% 

WELL DONE TO 1ST, 2ND AND 3RD PLACE! 

STARS OF THE WEEK!  

Nursery – Patrick Hayes, Lydia Caton and 
Iris Chambers  

Reception – Georgiana Nicholson  

Year 1 -  Alice Straughton  

Year 2 – THE WHOLE CLASS 

Year 3 – Kamal McKone 

Year 4 – Sienna Tinnion 

Year 5 – Alfie Spedding 

Year 6 – Isabella Oliver  

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

P.E. Days 

Monday: Year 1 & Year 3 

Tuesday: Year 2 & Year 6 

Wednesday: Reception & Year 3  

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

Cricket on Fridays: Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6  

 

WELL DONE TO OUR AMAZING YEAR 2 CLASS 
FOR COMPLETING THEIR SATS THIS WEEK.  

We are so proud.  
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